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*Please see the Sentral School Calendar for dates and information on all school events 



The Principal's Report

Dear Vaucluse Families

Here we are at the end of week 4! Key highlights over the past two
weeks have included our Athletics Carnival which was a fabulous day –
even the weather was beautiful! K-2 had a fantastic excursion to Sea
Life and Wildlife World, and we welcomed some of our 2023
Kindergarten students to visit ‘big school’! Together with their families
they visited the fantastic teaching and learning spaces at Vaucluse
Public School and got to see some of our wonderful teachers and
learners in action too!

I am very proud of the skilled and professional staff we have here at
Vaucluse Public School. During our staff meeting this week we worked
out that the staff expertise at our school includes more than 119 years
of higher education studies and over 266 years’ experience in teaching
children. In addition to teaching qualifications, we have staff members
with specialist postgraduate degrees in education as well as degrees in
fields including Asian Studies, Applied Linguistics, Geology and more!
Staff are also committed to ongoing professional learning and
development so we can offer the best education to your child.

We are also looking forward to some exciting events coming up at our
school. Next week is Science week! Ms Vial has developed some super
science activities for school and home – you can find more details in
this newsletter. We are also gearing up for book week in Week 6. This
theme this year is “Dreaming With Eyes Open”. I can’t think of a better
way of describing one of the great joys of being a reader.

Enjoy your weekend and see you next week, for another positive and
productive week of teaching and learning at Vaucluse Public School!

Nicole Tainsh 













VPS Students showed

off their skills last week

at our annual school

athletics carnival. 



K-2 had a fantastic day out at
Sea Life & Wildlife World! 



The Learning Hub have been
busy in the kitchen this week

making dips to spread on toast.
See recipes below! 













